
Subject: STATEMENT ON PROPOSED BASKETBALL COURT AT RUNYON CANYON PARK
From: Councilmember David Ryu
Date: 04/21/2016 12:27 PM
To: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Friend -- 

Per my request, the Department of Recreation and Parks will halt construction of the

proposed basketball court at Runyon Canyon Park. The department also agreed with

my recommendation to have the Board of Recreation and Parks Commissioners

reconsider its prior approval of this project.  

This project was initiated before I became the Councilmember of the Fourth District

and it is clear that community concern regarding this project needs more robust

consideration prior to any further action. 

Please read my full statement here.

Sincerely,

David Ryu

Councilmember 

http://davidryu.lacity.org/

Keep up with Councilmember Ryu on Twitter and Facebook: 
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